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As a regular all terrian vehicle rider / driver it would be very helpful to be allowed to 

drive on state roads to get to and from the trails sometimes.  I can understand 

requiring resonable standards for vehicles allowed to do this, and reasonable rules or 

limits on it, but please allow it.  I know multiple other states allow this. 


